Minutes December 2009 Meeting

JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors
Date:


December 9, 2009

Time:


9:00 AM

Place:


JFK Fitness Center

Attendees:

Bob Broadhurst

Erika Broadhurst 

Allen Jokinen

Deborah Osborne

Tom Pendleton

Stephen Phillips

Absent:

John Burt

Steve Mills

Bruce Cohen

Secretary’s Minutes.  Allen Jokinen’s minutes of the last meeting were approved.

Elections.  No self-nominations were submitted by the due date.  As a result, the three incumbent Board members (Bob Broadhurst, Steve Mills and Deborah Osborne) are re-elected.  For the time being, the vacancy will be unfilled.

Treasurer’s Report.  This report is pending and will be discussed at the next meeting.

Membership and Staff Hours Reports.  At present, there are 484 members.

By-Laws Committee.  This committee is re-writing the by-laws and will meet again in the near future.

Fans.  We are waiting for a cost estimate to replace the fans.  Hopefully, we will obtain GSA pricing.

Sound System.  We are considering replacing the aerobics room sound system.  When received, Bruce Cohen will provide a cost estimate to the Board.

Next Meeting.  The next meeting will be held January 13, 2010.

Respectfully submitted,

Allen Jokinen

Meeting Agenda for December 9th at 9 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report 

· Bruce’s Updates & Membership Report

· Unfinished Business

· Revision of By Laws (To Be Discussed at 01/10 Meeting)

· Elections for FY 2010 (Allen)

· New Business 

· None 

· Announcements

· Next board meeting – January 13th at 9 AM

